
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                         June 25, 2015 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
CONTACT: Ron Duncan, City Manager                            254-629-8321 
 
 
 

THURSDAY NIGHT SWIM 
CANCELLED AT CITY POOL 

 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, the Thursday night swim 
scheduled for 6 to 8 p.m. June 25, 2015 has been canceled. The pool will 
operate normal afternoon hours of 1:30 to 5:30. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information on this or other City matters, please contact Eastland City Hall at 
113 E. Commerce or 254-629-8321. 


